
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break. We are excited 

to share our learning for the new half term ahead! We would like to inform you 

of some important information regarding the learning, curriculum and 

important reminders for this half term.  

English 
Writing  
 

Narrative- Daisy’s Dino Egg 
Non Chronological Report- Fairytale Villians 
 

English  
Reading 

The Gruffalo    

Mathematics Place Value (20) 
Addition and Subtraction (20) 

Science Everyday Materials 

Religious Education (RE) Christianity - Was it always easy for Jesus to show 
friendship? 

Art  Colour Mixing (Painting) 

Design and Technology 
(D&T) 

Bridges (structures) 

Computing  Digital Art 

Humanities  
Geography 

Where do I live 

Music In The Groove 

Physical Education (PE) QAA 
Hit Catch Run 

Modern Foreign 
Languages (MFL) 

Les Salutations- Greetings (E) 

Personal, Social, Health 
and Economic Education 
(PSHE) 

Dreams and Goals 

 

 

         

Spring 1 Letter for Year 1!



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


